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May it please the Commissioners: 
 
1 This memorandum is filed on behalf of the New Zealand Transport Agency 

(‘Agency’) in relation to Stage 1: Chapter 37 Designations (General) of the 

Proposed Queenstown Lakes District Plan (‘Proposed Plan’). 

2 The Agency has reviewed the draft section 42A Hearing Report (‘Report’) by 

Craig Barr, Senior Planner at Queenstown Lakes District Council, dated 

4 September 2017. The Report considers the Agency’s late submission which 

requests seven alterations to its designations be included in the Proposed Plan, 

and seeks other amendments to Chapter 37.  

3 The Agency confirms that it agrees with the Report’s recommendations. 

4 The Agency considers that a hearing is not required for this matter. 

 

Dated 18 September 2017 

 
_________________________________________ 

Nicky McIndoe / Ezekiel Hudspith 

Counsel for the New Zealand Transport Agency 

 

 


